March 23, 1964

011 Conservation Comuission
.P. (J ™y i)ox 2088
santa Fe, New llexiceo

Attention: Mr. J. M. vurrett, Jr.
special assistant Atterney General

Dear 3ir;

In reply to your letter of March 19, 1964 1 wish to
advise that my file reflects that on ucceuber 4, 1963
quintaplicate copies of Forums C=103 and C=-105 were
gent to the 0il Conservetion Commissien in Arteaia,
New Mexico. Hy carben copy of this letter to this
office I am furnishing phetestatic copies of my file
copies of these reports and another cepy of the
Klectical Log of the well in question.

If there is anything further that I can do to renedy
this situation please advise. If it is necesscry to
file additional copies of these reperts pleage advise
and 1 will be happy to do so.

,trgly yours,/ , _
(. fdt,

hen C. Helbing
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